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Polar Plunge In Auburn Saturday 
(KLZA)-- Auburn’s Legion Memorial Park will be the site of the 5th Annual Southeast Nebraska
Polar Plunge on Saturday, March 7 at 2 p-m.

The event benefits the Nebraska Special Olympics. The Auburn Knights of Columbus and the
Auburn Fraternal Order of Eagles will help with the event. Registration will begin at 12:30 p-m the
day of the event. Registration forms are available online at www.sone.org or by writing to Special
Olympics Nebraska.  

When the “plunging” is completed the Post-Plunge Party will be held at the Eagles Club at 1017
Central Avenue in Auburn.  
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